
Southern School District Title I Schoolwide Program 
 
Southern Elementary school, grades K-6, has developed a Title I Schoolwide 
Plan through needs assessments, which includes Nebraska state assessment 
results.  Concentration in the area of Reading Comprehension is a focus 
resulting in student performance improvement in our elementary schoolwide 
plan.  
 
The plan is developed by the Schoolwide Title I committee and is reviewed 
annually.  The schoolwide plan is reviewed by two outside districts every 
three years.  Any changes in the schoolwide plan are discussed with 
stakeholders.  Attention is given to communicating the school improvement 
processes, as well as, parent and family engagement activities.  The Title I 
annual meetings are used as one means to review the schoolwide plan with 
parents, faculty and stakeholders.  The Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) 
requires posting of information regarding schoolwide programs on the 
school website. 


